
ECTOR COUNTY INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT 
Purchasing Department 

Odessa, Texas 

September 2009 

 

 

The Purchasing Department is recommending the following contracts/purchase orders be 

approved for the 2009-2010 fiscal year. 

 

 

TXU*    Estimated Contract  $ 4,700,000.00 

for Electricity 

 

Reported last month as Reliant Energy. 

 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

Rebecca Mull, RTSBA 

Director of Purchasing 

 


